












 

The Vigil Project is Returning to St. Mary Magdalene for 

a Special Night Open to Everyone! 

 

 

February 18, 2018 

6 – 8pm in the Church 

Free for Everyone! 

 

 

The Vigil Project is a community of artists, musicians, and 

filmmakers that produce multimedia resources for authentic 

encounters with God and growth in prayer.  You can learn 

more about the Vigil Project and see some of their music 

videos by visiting their website – www.thevigilproject.com. 




